
Agreement with Trading Standards 

 

From: Pritchard, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Pritchard@trafford.gov.uk>  

Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 12:39 PM 

To: Richard Williams <richard.williams@keystonelaw.co.uk> 

Cc: Licensing <licensing@trafford.gov.uk>; Marilyn Gayle <Marilyn.Gayle@keystonelaw.co.uk> 

Subject: RE: Trading Standards Representation 

 

Hi Richard 

 

Many thanks for your response below. 

 

As your client is happy for the condition contained in my representation to replace condition 3 in the 

application form I am happy to withdraw my representation.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Liz 

 

Elizabeth Pritchard | Trading Standards Officer (Temporary) 

 

 

From: Richard Williams <richard.williams@keystonelaw.co.uk>  

Sent: 03 March 2023 12:05 

To: Pritchard, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Pritchard@trafford.gov.uk> 

Cc: Licensing <licensing@trafford.gov.uk>; Marilyn Gayle <Marilyn.Gayle@keystonelaw.co.uk> 

Subject: RE: Trading Standards Representation 

Importance: High 

 

Hi Elizabeth 

 



I have spoken to Kennedys about your requested condition and they are happy to agree to this (I 

would suggest it replaces condition 3 on the original operating schedule, to avoid duplication).  

 

If you’re happy with this could you please confirm to Licensing (cc’d). 

 

Many thanks   

Richard Williams  

 

    

  

  

  

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

     

   

   

   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


